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Ranchers in rural Oregon face significant financial loss when wolves are allowed to 

roam close to private rangelands. Compensation that is a fixed dollar amount cannot 

keep up with a rancher's actual losses. Moving to a fair-market value approach 

makes sense if we want to protect both wolves and ranchers. Thank you for 

considering this measure. 


